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Mr. Hesham Gabr
   Referring to your e-mail concerning  the four imported  Bottlenose  dolphins  ( Tursiops  truncates ) to Hurghada – Red sea / Egypt 
According to your request We would like to clarify your questionable points:-
•    Four  Bottlenose  dolphins  ( Tursiops  truncates ) have been imported from Japan officially with an export cites certificate 

•    Once the dolphins have arrived  Hurghada  the cites officer has got the cites permit and the official quarantine vet. together with the cites officer  have  allowed the owner to captive the dolphins temporary in an emergency quarantine ( the available one ) for few days before moving them to a permanent one .
•    The Dolphins have been moved to their  permanent quarantine(960 m³) under  the supervision of a governmental committee ( Wildlife & quarantine Vets. )  in presence of NGOs particularly HEPCA , the dolphins will spend the quarantine period with continuous surveillance to be ready to move to their final destination.  

                                                  
Egyptian Management authority


--- On Fri, 10/1/10, Katherine George <KatherineGeorge@wspa-international.org> wrote:

> From: Katherine George <KatherineGeorge@wspa-international.org>
> Subject: Letter from Mike Baker, CEO of WSPA with regard to the dolphinarium under construction in Hurghada
> To: toma.lfegy@yahoo.com
> Date: Friday, October 1, 2010, 9:10 AM
> 
> 
> 
>  
>  
> Letter from Mike Baker, CEO of WSPA with regard to
> the dolphinarium under construction in Hurghada
> 
>  
>     
> 
>     
> 
>     
> 
> 
> Dear Dr Sedki
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> Please find attached a letter to you from our Chief
> Executive Mike Baker, with regard to the new dolphinarium
> that is currently under construction in Hurghada, Egypt.
> Please also find attached a copy of our report “The
> Case Against Marine Mammals in Captivity,” co-produced
> by WSPA and the Humane Society of the United States.
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> Kind regards
> 
> 
> 
> Katherine George
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> Programmes Officer - Marine Mammals
> 
> 
> 
> WSPA (World Society for the Protection of Animals) 5th
> Floor, 222 Grays Inn Road, London, WC1X 8HB
> 
> 
> 
> Tel: +44 (0)207 239 0500 begin_of_the_skype_highlighting              +44 (0)207 239 0500      end_of_the_skype_highlighting
> 
> 
> 
> Direct: +44 (0)207 239 0594 begin_of_the_skype_highlighting              +44 (0)207 239 0594      end_of_the_skype_highlighting
> 
> 
> 
> Email: katherinegeorge@wspa-international.org
> 
> 
> 
> Website: http://wspa-international.org
> 
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> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
>     
> 
>     
> 
> 
> 
> This email is from the World Society for the Protection of
> Animals and may contain 
> information that is privileged, confidential and protected
> from disclosure. 
> Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the
> author and do not 
> necessarily represent those of any other party.
> 
> 
> 
> If you have received this email in error, please contact
> WSPA at mailman@wspa.org.uk
> and delete the message from your computer. 
> 
> 
> 
> WSPA, 222 Grays Inn Road, London WC1X 8HB, United Kingdom.
> Telephone +44(0)20 7239 0500 begin_of_the_skype_highlighting              +44(0)20 7239 0500      end_of_the_skype_highlighting
> 
> Registered UK Charity number 1081849 Company Registration
> number 4029540
>      
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